
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

 I am writing to ask you to please vote yes on SB 104. I am a resident of Cheterland and I host an 
Air bnb at a home here. Many of my guests are friends and family of people ho live in the area and 
they are so grateful to have a place they can stay and enjoy family time. Having the Air bnb is 
crucial to making ends meet. If we could no longer host we would have to sell the house. Thank 
you for your time and please vote YES! 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Laura Steffee 


